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A MESSAGE FROM MRS TAI

Dear families,

As November draws to a chilly close, we are looking forward to Christmas at High Bank.
Please look out for posters on classroom windows, around the school, on the website and in your
inboxes of all the festive events we have running up to Christmas.

Next week, parents/carers are welcome to join the children in creating their 2025 calendars. Each day,
different year groups will set up their craft workshop in the hall - please just come to the hall door at
9am on your allocated day to join in with your child/ren:

Tuesday - Nursery and Reception; Wednesday - Year 1 & 2; Thursday - Year 3,4 and 5; Friday - Year 6

Next week is Assessment week at High Bank. This is an opportunity for children to showcase all they
have learnt this term so far. Children will complete assessments in Writing, Reading and Maths
throughout the week and do not need to prepare other than remind themselves that they can do it!

Have a wonderful weekend.
Mrs Tai

NON-UNIFORM DAYS
Please note the following non uniform days HOUSE POINTS

coming up in the coming weeks.

We ask that in exchange for non-uniform,

children bring in chocolate or a bottle for our

tombola stalls. PEAKE STOREY
As the days fall on Wednesdays when the

children wear their favourite sporty-wear so they

can participate in their PE lessons safely.
r% 8246

Wednesday 4th December - chocolate ba

donations
Wednesday 11th December - bottle tombola

(can be food like sauce or a drink)

DONATIONS REQUIRED 8895

If you have any of the following items that are
looking for a new home, please drop them off to
school where we will put them to good use!

RASHFORD PANKHURST

Please note, no broken, damaged or open items

can be accepted unfortunately.
This week we are looking for:

ltems that could be made into a
hamper for the Christmas Raffle.










